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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic—
Wednesday 19th July 

Please ensure letters and         

sandwich choices are completed 

by Monday and handed in to the 

school office. If you are able to 

help for the whole day or just to 

walk the children there and back 

from the park please let your 

child’s teacher know. Please      

ensure your child is wearing    

comfortable clothes and shoes 

and is wearing sun cream. You 

may wish to send a small bag with    

supplies such as extra drinks/

waterproof coat. 

 

Last day of term- 

Friday 21st July- 3.25pm 

 

First day of term-  

Monday 4th September- 
8.45am 

 

Our Book of The Week: Summer 
themed books 

Word of the week:  Phase 4 recap   

Sounds of the week: Phase 3 recap 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Learning Journeys and Exercise Books 

Next week your child will bring home their writing and 

maths books to keep. Their learning journeys will be passed 

up to Year 1 and given out at the end of Autumn term. If 

your child attended our nursery, they will be sent home with 

their nursery learning journey next week.  

 

Reading Books 

Please ensure all reading books are returned to school as 

soon as possible so they can be organised for the new school 

year. Your child’s reading record will be passed up to the 

Year 1 teachers. 

 

Summer Holiday Task 
 

Draw a picture of something fun you have done over the     
holidays to show to your new teacher! You might want to     
include photos and writing too. 

 

Thank you for a lovely year and have a wonderful holiday. 

 

Miss Tracanna, Mrs Walker and Miss Roberts x 

 Oswald Road  


